
Proposed Permeable Paving Amendment 
 
Project #1001620, 13EPC-40133:  Proposed Text Amendments to the Zoning Code – The Environmental 
Planning Commission (EPC) will consider text amendments to Zoning Code Section 14-16-3-1, General 
Parking Regulations, Section 14-16-2-15, Office and Institution (O-1) Zone, and Section 14-16-1-5, 
Definitions, at its regularly scheduled public hearing on September 12, 2013.  
 
The General Parking Regulations would be amended to allow permeable paving in addition to blacktop 
paving, provided it meets the City Engineer’s requirements. The parking lot requirements of the O-1 
zone would be correspondingly amended. A definition of “Permeable Surfacing” and “Permeable 
Pavement, or Permeable Pavement System” would be added to the Definitions section. The proposed 
text amendments would apply City-wide.  
 
Please contact Catalina Lehner-AICP, Senior Planner, at (505) 924-3935 for more information. 
  


